
 

 

23rd September 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent and Carers,  

 

PARENT/CARER PRAYER & BIBLE STUDY GROUPS 

 

We warmly invite you to consider joining one of our two new parental groups.  We are seeking to establish a 

Prayer Group and a Bible Study Group.  Both will be bi-weekly and onsite in the school Chapel.   They will take 

place from 2.15pm-3pm on the following dates: 

 

Monday 3rd October   : Prayer Group 

Monday 10th October   : Bible Study 

Monday 17th October  : Prayer Group 

Monday 31st October  : Bible Study 

Monday 7th November : Prayer Group 

Monday 14th November : Bible Study 

Monday 21st November : Prayer Group 

Monday 28th November : Bible Study 

Monday 5th December  : Prayer Group 

Monday 12th December : Bible Study 

 

Both these groups are open to all parents/carers and it would be fantastic to have as many attend as possible.  

 

Please register for the group by emailing chaplaincy@cardinalpole.co.uk stating which group you would like to 

attend plus your name, your child’s name and a contact number.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

Ms K Fernandes  

School Chaplain  
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